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 Swiss MGV8 enthusiast, Victor Rodrigues, visiting Arizona in the USA, says “I was looking for an original spare part for the MGA-Coupé we bought last Spring in 

Tucson and on visiting a local MG repair & restoration shop, the owner (Glen F) proudly showed me his MGB V8 Roadster conversion with a V8 Chevrolet engine in a 
late 1974 black rubber bumper MGB (GHN5UE362760G)!  It is a type Chevy 350 LT1 / 300 HP!  I attach some photos that fellow members might find interesting.  
Meanwhile, with our best MG V8-regards from USA / Scottsdale.” 


